A message of condolences sent to U.S. Secretary of State following the Las Vegas shooting
Tuesday, 03 October 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
offered his condolences to U.S. Secretary of State Rex Tillerson following the Las Vegas
shooting, taking a death toll of at least 58 and injuring more than 500 persons.

"May | offer you and the citizens of the United States of America, on behalf of the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia and in my own name, heartfelt condolences following
the horrific shooting in Las Vegas.

The brutality of this crime, taking a toll on the lives of innocent citizens, is shocking.

The Republic of Serbia stands together with the American people, united in shock and
mourning.

Please convey our profound sympathies to the bereaved families and friends of victims, along

with our good wishes for the speedy recovery of the injured", says the message of condolences
from Minister Dacic.




